
Gilliam, Allen

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Gilliam, Allen
Monday, November 20, 2006 2:43 PM
'Nancy Susen'
RE: Request for extension

Yes, a 30 day extension will be allowed. But, remember ....you don't have to have all the
required actions done in 30 days, you just have to give this office a time frame in which
they will get done.

Recommendations? You can address them in any way you see fit. Hopefully, more of you
pretreatment cities will start doing more and more towards p2 activities even tho they may
not make immediate economic sense to your "powers that be", but will prove both
environmentally and economically beneficial in the long run. More industries/businesses
need to start keeping records of what p2 practices they've implemented and how much $
they've saved (water/energy consumption) and the amount (lbs) of toxics they've reduced
from being discharged into the environment.

Please send hard copy of request with signature and I'll respond with same.

How'd your gas spill spiel work out? You gonna take it?

Allen g

-----Original Message-----
From: Nancy Busen [mailto:NBusen@bentonvillear.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2006 11:09 AM
To: Gilliam, Allen
Subject: Request for extension

Good Morning Allen,

Please find attached a request for extension for my reply to your audit report

Also, our facility has been asked to receive storm water from the Razorback Pipeline
facility that had a large fuel spill in Rogers recently. We need to know the ADEQ
standards for accepting such waste. Can you provide this or direct me to someone who can,
please?

Thank you,
Nancy
«Request for extension.doc»


